
Meeting Notice: Graduation Requirement 

Committee 

Nampa School District  No. 131 
Canyon County, Idaho 

 

Notice is hereby given to the patrons of Nampa School District No. 131, 

Canyon County, Idaho, that a meeting will be held on June 23, 2021, at 12:00 

p.m. in the East Conference Room, Ted J. Comstock Administration Building, 

619 S. Canyon Street, Nampa, Idaho. 

 

The purpose of the Board committee is to: review current graduation 

requirements for Nampa School District students; to review Idaho state 

requirements for graduation; to review aspirant and neighborhood district 

policies on graduation; to make recommendations on new graduation 

requirements for Nampa School District students including grandfathering 

current students and implementation recommendations and to include a variety 

of viewpoints and perspectives to ensure final recommendation meets the 

mission, vision and purpose of the Nampa School District. 

 

Tammy Wallen, Clerk of the Board 

 

Posted at:  District Office  

  District Website 

 

Posted:  June 21, 2021 


